BOARD OF SUPERVISORS DISTRICT 3



A.G. "CHIP" DAVIS
Supervisor, District 3
10 S. Sixth Street
Cottonwood, AZ 86326
(928) 639-8110
chip.davis@co.yavapai.az.us

January 9, 2007

Mr. John Rasmussen, Coordinator Water Advisory Committee 1015 Fair Street Prescott, AZ 86301

Ms. Jane Moore, Co-Chair Water Advisory Committee 600 Clark Street Jerome, AZ 86331

Mr. Art Coates, Co-Chair Water Advisory Committee P.O. Box 253 Paulden, AZ 86334

Dear John, Jane and Art:

The Board of Supervisors (BOS) was looking forward to our January joint meeting with the Water Advisory Committee (WAC). Since that meeting was canceled could you please provide my office with a summary response for the following requests.

- A current budget showing participating entities and revenue sources.
- Describe accomplishments since the WAC's inception.
- Describe accomplishments for the last twelve month period.
- Provide 2007 goals and objectives and what the monetary and policy value is to Yavapai County Government and others.
- WAC's long-term goals and objectives for 5 years; 10 years.

The above requests will help prepare all of us for our future joint meeting which I hope will be rescheduled soon. I look forward to reviewing your timely responses so that our joint meeting will be productive and successful.

Thank you.

Best regards,

A.G. "Chip" Davis

A.G. "Chip" Davis, Chairman Board of Supervisors, District 3

Cc: Carol Springer, District 1 Supervisor Thomas Thurman, District 2 Supervisor WAC members